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A Tradition of Excellence 

COMING UP… 
 
Friday 25 June 
- Last day of school for Term 2 
 
Monday 12 July 
- Staff Development Day 
(Students do not start back today) 
 
Tuesday 13 July 
- Students return for first day of 
Term 3 today 
 
Tuesday 13 July 
- P&C AGM 6.00pm 
- P&C meeting 6.30pm 
 
Monday 19 July— 
Wednesday 21 July 
- Year 4 Lake Ainsworth Camp 
 
Monday 26 July - 
Wednesday 28 July 
- Year 5 Lake Ainsworth Camp 
 
Monday 26 July –Friday 30 July 
- Education Week 

The Annual General Meeting of the Grafton Public School P & C will be held on Tuesday 13th July at 
6pm in our library.  This will be followed by our regular monthly meeting at 6.30pm.  

All welcome, please come along! 

Well it has come to the end of Term 2.  Can you believe it?  We have been 
so busy here at Grafton Public School and time is just flying by. 
We wish all our students, their parents, carers and members of the school 
community a safe and happy winter holiday break.  Winter is a great time 
for curling up with a book so be sure to keep up your reading kids! 

On Tuesday our GPS Junior and Senior Dance Ensembles travelled to 
Coffs Harbour to perform at the North Coast Dance Festival.  It was so 
lovely to see the students buzzing with excitement in their costumes 
and make-up.  Both dance groups really lit up the stage with their 
high energy performances.  
We have received lots of positive feedback from parents and festival 
coordinators regarding our students’ talent and we wish to thank our 
students for their wonderful behaviour on the day. 
-Mrs Goodall, Mrs Penfold and Mr Craythorn 

CONGRATULATIONS to Jesse from 6KG who 
last week played Rugby League in Tamworth 
as a member of the North Coast PSSA team. 
 
The North Coast team placed 7th in the state.  
 
Jesse was sensational on the field all week, and 
impressive enough to be named in the NSW 
PSSA Merit Selection State Team.  
What an awesome achievement, well done 
Jesse!  
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Athletics Carnival 

We had a great day on Wednesday at our annual Athletics Carnival.  Our winning sporting house for 
the day was Schaeffer.  Well done to all our event winners, students who participated and did their 
absolute best and a huge thank you to everyone involved in the organisation of the day. 

CONGRATULATIONS goes 
to the students below who 
represented Mid North 
Coast at the North Coast 
Rugby trials today.  They 
had a fantastic time and 
were great ambassadors 
for our school.  Further 
congratulations goes to 
Bella L. who was selected 
to represent North Coast.  

On Monday, GPS held the formal opening of our 
NAIDOC Week celebrations.  
We had many amazing performances by our 
dancers along with Dean Loadsman with the 
Year 4 and 5 didge group.   We were very lucky to 
have Nathan Parkes from Westlawn Public 
School, Uncle Ken Gordon, Avery Brown and Dion 
Donnelly speak on this year's theme.   
Throughout the week, students were involved in 
many events within the community.  A truly 
special week was had by all those involved. 



Noticeboard 

Our canteen on both campuses will no longer be open on Mondays and Tuesdays.  Tuckshop for the 
infants campus will now be on Wednesdays . 

Are your contact details correct?  If you have had any change of address, phone number, have 
changed your preferences for an emergency contact or if there has been a change in family 
circumstances, please let us know.  Keeping updated information is very important but especially so 
if you have a sick child.  Thank you! 

We will be having our annual Book Character Parade in Term 3, Friday 20 
August (Week 6). 
More information regarding this exciting event will be coming soon. 
Students in K-6 will have the opportunity to dress up as their favourite 
book character and parade around to show off their designs! 
Costumes can be bought or handmade!  Cant wait to see your fantastic 
creations! 
Happy Holiday Costume making! 

Attention: Infants Students and Families -   ALL students with bikes or scooters are to leave 
the school via the bus gate.  They are to walk their 'wheels' to the gate and wait near the tree 
for their parent to collect them.  There are sensible reasons for this:  
1. With Year 2 and Kinder exiting through the front path it is very congested and a safety issue. 
2. The students have to negotiate the front steps with their 'wheels', another WHS issue. 
3. By exiting through the bus gate there are no ramps or steps between the bike racks and the 
gate.  
4. Low volume of students using that gate at 2:45-2:50pm. 
5. 'Wheeled' students are under the eye of bus duty teachers whilst waiting to be collected. 
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